
From: Mary Moore <malimo@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 5:04 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Oppose Northern Pass  
  
Mary Moore 
37 Pasture Lane 
Pelham, NH 03076 
 
October 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
This massive project will change the way of New Hampshire forever. Not only will it's scenic beauty be affected but the people will 
lose faith in their government and elected officials to do the right thing. The people of New Hampshire do not want it here, do not 
want the cost of this project. I stand opposed to Northern Pass. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Moore 
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